----- Original Message-----

From: michael joseph .

Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2002 12:40 PM
To: jscm@aph.gov.au

Subject:

Respected Madam,
Reference your Adv. Asking for comments regarding skilled migration,

I may add the following,

For the speedy economic growth of Australia, the skilled migration.may
have to be doubled.

There are some cases known to me where they have all the points for the
skilled migration but their applications are refused on the ground that
though they have applied through their countries but from Australia their
migration zone .It is suggested such skilled force may be allowed to migrate
waiving the technical hitch as'stated above.This will facilitate for more
migration of skilled force in Australia.

With Best Regards,

Michael Joseph

2/10 Maple sreet,

Bays water Vic 3153

Australia
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